
 

 

Hello Hoosiers: 

The Indiana Department of Health has set-up a COVID-19 testing 

clinic in northwest Indiana near you at CARL J. POLK SCHOOL 

library media center.  No appointment is necessary, so come in 

when it’s convenient for you. 

COVID-19 testing clinic information: 

   When: 8:00 am to 4:00 pm daily Tuesdays through Saturdays. 

   Where: POLK SCHOOL 

  2640 Vermillion Street, Lake Station, Indiana 46405 
 

More information: 

• The test is available at no cost to you. 

• This site offers PCR (polymerase chain reaction) tests using 

a swab of the nostrils (anterior nares) 

• Testing for children ages 6-months to 2-years old available 

with parental assistance. 

• This testing site is indoors. 

• You’ll receive results by email or text no later than 5:00 pm 

the next day, including weekends. 

Learn more about COVID-19 testing at:  coronavirus.in.gov. 
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